North-Western Agricultural Society Inc.

Thursday 3™ February 2011.

Dear Sir/madam
Re- Senate enquiry into wind farms.

The North Western Ag Society Inc would like to offer our support to Pacific Hydro, who run
a wind farm approximately 10klms south of Crystal Brook home of our rural show.

The farm was established about five years ago and in that time Pacific Hydro has become a
very supportive and responsible community member.

Pacific Hydro donate money towards the staging of the show plus are present on the day to
provide answers to any questions the community have.

We have found them co operative, supportive and are a welcome member of our
community.

Yours faithfuliv

Martin floyd-Smith





